On September 18th the following request was received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding RE-5 (05-C) Western Boca Raton Elementary Site Acquisition:

Request:  Please attach the demographic and 5 yr projections for the elementary schools on the attached site map.

Response:  See attached.

Joseph M. Moore

Chief Operating Officer

561-434-8510

